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Tapestry Frequently Asked Questions:  

 
Q - Do I need to do all the activities on Tapestry each week? 
There is no expectation for you to complete all the activities set each week unless you want 
to and are able to. You know your child best and are the best person to decide what is 
achievable. Do as much as you can, you are doing a great job! 
 
Q- Do I have to upload photos and videos for everything that my child does? 
No. Do what is manageable for you and your child.  A comment will do if you haven’t got 
time to upload media. 
 
Q- What should I do if my child is too worried about the Coronavirus to do any school 

work? 

Please focus your energy first and foremost on keeping your child feeling safe and calm. This 

is more important than anything right now. Do limit TV time if the news is on and keep adult 

conservations which they may not understand about the virus away from young ears. School 

work will stay on the system indefinitely and can be accessed as little or as often as you 

think appropriate. You know your child best.  

 

Q- Can I have a reading book if I collect it from school?  

Reading books are not available for collection. Show your child the phonics videos on 

Tapestry and carry out the activities. Encourage them to read their own story books and 

access the wealth of reading activities online.  

 

Q- How do put an observation onto Tapestry? 

Read the Parent Guidance sent out on Tapestry and/or watch the Tapestry You Tube video.  

If you are still having any difficulty uploading you observations, email your child’s class 

teacher who will be more than happy to help.  

 

 

 


